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June 13, 2021



To Whom It May Concern:

I write to recommend Anna Sohn.  Anna was the volunteer teen leader for the “Mini-Fainting Silky Goats Project” of the Olivenhain Valley 4-H.  My nine year old son was one of the participants in the group that Anna creatively led even through the pandemic.

Anna was consistently kind, interesting, well-organized, an excellent public speaker and passionate about what she taught the children.  She has unique skills and knowledge about animals, and particularly these rare goats, that she teaches the children while imparting a love and respect for animals to the kids.

As a mother, I feel fortunate that my child was able to learn from Anna.  As a member of the community, I am proud that we can count such a personable and knowledgeable teen as one of our Club’s officers.  I am confident that any University will be lucky to have her when she graduates from high school as she is a treasure.

Sincerely,



Laura Medway








